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Glenfield to Campbelltown 
Infrastructure Upgrade 

More  Tra in s  ,  More  S e rvic e s 
May 2023 

Transport for NSW acknowledges the Buttamattagal people of the Darug Nation as the 
Traditional Custodians of the lands on which we work and pay respects to Elders past and 
present.  

What work are we doing? 
We will be working within and adjacent to the rail 
corridor to: 

• upgrade electrical cables and overhead wiring
infrastructure at Glenfield, Glenfield South and
Ingleburn substations

• install new infrastructure in the rail corridor to
support service enhancements

• modify electrical assets and combined service
routes.

• establish rolling site offices to accommodate
mid-week activities and future weekend works

When and where we’ll be working 
In May, work will be carried out in and adjacent to 
the rail corridor between Glenfield and 
Campbelltown including: 

• design, construction, environment, and safety
investigative site walks

• identifying existing service and signalling
routes.

Standard construction hours 
Standard construction hours on this project are 
between 7am and 6pm Monday to Friday and 8am 
and 1pm on Saturdays. 

What will this mean for you? 
You may notice: 

• workers and vehicles

• noise from machinery and equipment.

Managing our impacts 
We understand construction activities may cause 
disruption to our closest neighbours, and every 
effort will be made to minimise the impacts where 
possible, including: 

• turning off equipment when not in use and
using non-tonal reversing alarms to reduce
potential noise impacts to the surrounding
community

• locating equipment as far away from residents
and businesses as possible

• directing lighting away from residents

• conducting on-site monitoring to ensure
compliance with strict environmental
conditions relating to noise, vibration and dust
management.

mailto:projects@transport.nsw.gov.au
https://www.transport.nsw.gov.au/privacy-statement#Your_Privacy


 

 

 

 
Subscribe for updates at projects@transport.nsw.gov.au www.transport.nsw.gov.au/privacy-statement#Your_Privacy 

 Project Infoline 1800 684 490  

24-hour Construction Response Line 
 1800 775 465 

projects@transport.nsw.gov.au  
 yoursay.transport.nsw.gov.au/ 
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Visit our survey to sign up to digital 
project updates.  

Contact us 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

We are going paperless 
This is the last paper notification you will receive from us 
We are committed to integrating sustainable practices into our projects and reducing environmental 
impacts. After May 2023, we will no longer be distributing paper notifications to residents unless 
requested. Instead, we will contact you via email when there is construction work that may impact you. 
To register for digital construction updates, please scan the QR code and fill out the form.  
If you wish to continue to receive paper notifications, you can request this via the QR code or call us at 
1800 684 490 and ask to speak to a member of More Trains, More Services.  
If you do not register for updates, you may miss out on important updates and potential 
inconveniences caused by our construction work.  
Thank you for supporting us to create a more sustainable future. 
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